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Related subject: North East Lincolnshire councils proposed reduction of wards

I believe that the largest political party represented on N. E. Lincs. council (Conservatives) have joined forces with the Lib. Dems. To ensure that
they can win all all issues voted on at the various council meetings. They have ensured that together they have a majority on all important
committees so that they get their way on issues that are not always in the best interests of the local tax payers. One such issue that is currently
being discussed (ha ha) is which ward should be merged with another to reduce the total number of wards. The majority party is unhappy that the
Grimsby Freshney ward has over the last three years managed to elect independent councillors who are representing their ward very well. The
Conservative and Lib. Dems. Are voting to get rid of the Freshney ward for no other reason than to reduce the ever increasing number of
Independent councillors. This is immoral and should be seen for what it is.
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